Catholic United Financial offers an amazing matching grant fraternal program. The purpose of this program is to raise money for parish religious education, youth groups or schools and to increase awareness of Catholic United.

There is a \$1000 maximum matching amount per calendar year per council/team.

Here at St. Bernards we hosted two events – our youth ice cream sundae stand which had a profit of \$1203.50 and our farmers market / bake sale with a profit of \$903.50. The profits from both of these events plus the earned matching grant are donated to the St. Bernard / Ascension Faith Formation program.

We thank everyone who helped in any way to coordinate our events and those who supported our efforts.



Our sales representative: Pete Orme 800-568-6670 porme@catholicunited.org

We have no scholarship recipients this year.

We are very pleased to announce our 2023 \sim 50 year members

- Jill Good
- Sarah Hammers
- Stacy Meyer
- Wendy Stuhr

We also have two 75 year members

- Paul Guettler
- Charles Weibel

Congratulations to you all